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  The PC and Gadget Help Desk Mark Edward
Soper,2014-10-04 A Do-It-Yourself Guide To
Troubleshooting and Repairing Your EASY,
comprehensive technology troubleshooter! PCs,
smartphones, tablets, networks, cameras, home
theater and more—all in one book! We all use
technology—and we all have problems with it. Don’t
get frustrated... and don’t waste money on costly
repair or support calls! Solve the problems
yourself, with the one guide that makes it easy:
The PC and Gadget Help Desk. Using clear pictures,
handy “symptom tables,” and easy-to-use
flowcharts, Mark Edward Soper walks you step-by-
step through identifying, solving, and
preventinghundreds of today’s most aggravating
tech problems. Soper covers all your major
platforms: iPhones, iPads, Android devices,
Windows systems, and more. He even helps you fix
the weird problems that happen when you use them
together! Regain lost Internet access and fix
broken Wi-Fi connections Solve problems with
viewing and sharing media or other files Track
down power problems wherever they arise
Troubleshoot printing problems and print from
smartphones or tablets Fix missing video or audio
on your HDTV or home theater system Get syncing
working right on your Apple or Android device
Improve your PC’s 3D gaming performance Identify
and replace flaky memory chips Prevent overheating
that can damage your equipment Solve common
problems with digital cameras and DV camcorders
Troubleshoot iOS or Android antennas, updates,
screens, and connectivity Get FaceTime working
right on your iPhone or iPad Troubleshoot eReaders
and display your eBooks on additional devices
Sensibly decide whether to upgrade, repair, or
replace Mark Edward Soper has spent 30 years as an
instructor and corporate trainer, helping
thousands of people work more happily with
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personal technology. He is the author of PC Help
Desk in a Book, and is the co-author of Leo
Laporte’s PC Help Desk, as well as more than 25
other books on Windows, digital imaging,
networking, the Internet, IT certification, and
computer troubleshooting. Soper is a CompTIA A+
Certified computer technician and Microsoft
Certified Professional. BONUS ONLINE VIDEOS:
Includes access to free, studio-quality how-to
videos that make troubleshooting and repair even
easier!
  Windows 8 For Dummies, Pocket Edition Andy
Rathbone,2012-09-17 The bestselling tech book of
all time, now updated for Windows 8 Microsoft
Windows is the operating system that runs nearly
90 percent of the world's computers. Windows 8
will offer new interface updates, cloud-based
services, and much more. This update of Andy
Rathbone's bestselling Windows guide covers all
the basics, plus the enhancements unique to
Windows 8. Whether you're meeting Windows for the
first time or upgrading from an earlier version,
this book shows you how to navigate the interface,
work with files, browse the Internet, set up e-
mail, manage media, and more. Combined editions of
this book, all by Microsoft MVP Andy Rathbone,
have sold more than 15 million copies worldwide,
making Windows For Dummies the #1 bestselling
technology book of all time Covers all the basics
of using Windows 8—core desktop components,
managing files and folders, saving files, using
Windows search, printing, and working in the cloud
Shows how to get online, set up and use e-mail,
use the latest version of Internet Explorer, set
up security and virus protection, add music to the
media player, organize photos, and edit media
Includes coverage on using Windows 8's new start
screen on both a desktop computer and a
touchscreen device Windows 8 For Dummies has what
all Windows newbies need to know as well as
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complete coverage of the new version's bells and
whistles.
  Training Guide Configuring Windows 8 (MCSA)
Scott Lowe,Derek Schauland,Rick W.
Vanover,2013-01-15 Designed to help network
administrators develop real-world, job-role-
specific skills—this Training Guide focuses on
deploying and managing Windows 8 clients in the
enterprise. Build hands-on expertise through a
series of lessons, exercises, and suggested
practices—and help maximize your performance on
the job. This Microsoft Training Guide: Provides
in-depth, hands-on training you take at your own
pace Focuses on job-role-specific expertise for
deploying and managing Windows 8 clients Features
pragmatic lessons, exercises, and practices
Creates a foundation of skills which, along with
real-world experience, can be measured by
Microsoft Certification exams such as 70-687
  Windows For Tablets For Dummies Andy
Rathbone,2013-03-14 Just for you--Windows 8 from
the tablet user's perspective If you're an
experienced Windows user, you don't need a guide
to everything that Windows 8 can do, just to those
tools and functions that work on your tablet. And
so here it is. This new book zeros in on what you
need to know to work best on your tablet with
Windows 8. Topics include navigating the new
Windows 8 interface and how it works on a
touchscreen, how to safely connect to the
Internet, how to work with apps or share your
tablet in a group, and much more. If you're a new
tablet user, you'll particularly appreciate the
fresh guidance on storing files in the cloud,
finding tools on the new Windows app store, and
tablet troubleshooting. Focuses just on using
Windows 8 on tablet devices, giving tablet users
their own exclusive guide Covers unique Windows 8
tablet features, such as the touchscreen
interface, the new Windows app store, cloud
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computing options, and tablet troubleshooting
Explores using a tablet PC as a media machine for
music, photos, and video, as well as how to stay
safe online, improve performance, and other topics
Reveals savvy, practical tips from bestselling
Windows For Dummies author Andy Rathbone Keep
Windows 8 For Tablets For Dummies close at hand
and get the very most out of your Windows 8
tablet.
  Surface For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2013-01-22
Clear the surface and make way for the new tablet
from Microsoft! As Microsoft's first foray into
the tablet market, the Surface is packed with all
the features you're looking for to stay
entertained and get things done wherever you go.
Written by bestselling veteran author Andy
Rathbone, this full-color, easy-to-understand book
is packed with information on how to use the new
interface, figure out the operating system,
navigate the new app environment, and take full
advantage of this exciting new tablet device.
Explains how Windows 8 Pro and Windows RT differ,
and helps you decide which Surface model best
meets your needs Walks you through using both the
hardware and software, such as the touch
cover/type cover, Windows RT and Windows 8 Pro
operating system, and the version of Office Home &
Student 2013 that's bundled with the Surface RT
Explains how to make Surface work with other
devices Details how Office applications work on
Surface Shares tips on how to handle common
challenges with tablet devices as well as
suggestions for getting a better performance from
yours Surface For Dummies does more than just
scratch the surface – it serves as a guide to
navigating and enhancing your entire Surface
experience!
  Windows 8 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2012-09-04
The bestselling tech book of all time, now updated
for Windows 8 Microsoft Windows is the operating
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system that runs nearly 90 percent of the world's
computers. Windows 8 will offer new interface
updates, cloud-based services, and much more. This
update of Andy Rathbone's bestselling Windows
guide covers all the basics, plus the enhancements
unique to Windows 8. Whether you're meeting
Windows for the first time or upgrading from an
earlier version, this book shows you how to
navigate the interface, work with files, browse
the Internet, set up e-mail, manage media, and
more. Combined editions of this book, all by
Microsoft MVP Andy Rathbone, have sold more than
15 million copies worldwide, making Windows For
Dummies the #1 bestselling technology book of all
time Covers all the basics of using Windows 8--
core desktop components, managing files and
folders, saving files, using Windows search,
printing, and working in the cloud Shows how to
get online, set up and use e-mail, use the latest
version of Internet Explorer, set up security and
virus protection, add music to the media player,
organize photos, and edit media Includes coverage
on using Windows 8's new start screen on both a
desktop computer and a touchscreen device Windows
8 For Dummies has what all Windows newbies need to
know as well as complete coverage of the new
version's bells and whistles.
  Windows 8 & Office 2010 For Dummies eBook Set
Andy Rathbone,2012-12-20 Two complete e-books
covering Windows and Office for one lowprice! This
unique value-priced e-book set brings together
twobestselling For Dummies books in a single e-
book file.Including a comprehensive table of
contents and the full text ofeach book, complete
with cover, this e-book set gives you in-
depthinformation on the leading PC productivity
tools: Windows 8 andOffice 2010. Best of all,
you'll pay less than the cost of eachbook
purchased separately. You'll get the complete text
of: Windows 8 For Dummies, which covers The core
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components of Windows 8, the new Start screen, and
howto work with programs and files Getting online
with Internet Explorer, using e-mail andaccessing
social networks Playing CDs, music, and movies;
working with photos, andcustomizing Windows Using
Windows 8 on a touchscreen tablet Office 2010 For
Dummies, which shows you how to Use Word, Excel,
PowerPoint, Outlook, and Access Find recently used
files and save, open, and close them withBackstage
View Format Word documents and analyze data with
Excel Create PowerPoint presentations with charts,
graphics, movies,and sound About the authors Andy
Rathbone, author of Windows 8 For Dummies, isan
expert on PC operation and repair as well as
tablet computing,and is the bestselling author of
all editions of Windows ForDummies. Wallace Wang,
author of Office 2010 ForDummies, is the
bestselling author of several dozen computerbooks,
including Beginning Programming For Dummies.
  Windows 8 and Office 2013 For Dummies Andy
Rathbone,Wallace Wang,2013-05-03 Learn to:
Navigate the Windows 8 Start screen Create user
accounts and set passwords Use Word, Excel,
PowerPoint, and Outlook Master the basics of
Windows 8 and Office 2013! Windows and Office work
together to turn your PC into a productivity tool.
The unique Windows 8 interface combines with
updates to Office 2013 to create a new computing
experience. This book offers quick answers for
when you get stuck. Learn your way around the
Windows 8 Start screen and Charms bar as well as
Office 2013 applications. The new Windows — see
how to launch programs, customize Windows 8, and
create user accounts Apps and more — install and
update apps, locate missing ones, and identify
which ones are running Get social — add your
social networking and e-mail accounts to Windows 8
for quicker updating Welcome to Office 2013 —
navigate the Ribbon and create and format Word
documents and Excel spreadsheets Get organized —
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manage your e-mail and contacts and track your
appointments Open the book and find: A tour of the
Windows 8 Start screen How to password-protect
your user account Tips for adding or removing
Start screen items Advice on customizing Office
2013 Ways to punch up your PowerPoint
presentations Hints for analyzing data with Excel
  Windows 8 Bible Jim Boyce,Rob Tidrow,2012-10-10
The first and last word on the feature-packed new
Windows 8 Windows 8 is an exciting new version of
Microsoft's flagship operating system and it's
packed with exciting new features. From the new
Windows 82032s lock screen and the new Internet
Explorer to a built-in PDF reader and new user
interface, Windows 8 is not only a replacement for
Windows 7 but a serious OS for today's tablet and
touchscreen device users. And what better way to
get the very most out of it than with this equally
impressive new book from Microsoft experts? Over
900 pages packed with tips, instruction, and
techniques help you hit the ground running with
Windows 8. Provides complete how-to coverage of
Windows 8 in a thoroughly redesigned and revised
new Bible from an expert author team Covers all
the exciting new Windows 8 features, including the
Windows 82032s lock screen, Internet Explorer
Immersive, Modern Reader, a new interface, and
more Helps new and inexperienced users, as well as
those upgrading from Windows 7, Windows Vista, or
Windows XP Also explores new connections to cloud
applications and data, distributed file system
replication, and improvements to branch cache Get
the very most out of Windows 8, no matter what
device you run it on, with Windows 8 Bible.
  Practical Algorithms for 3D Computer Graphics R.
Stuart Ferguson,2013-12-19 Practical Algorithms
for 3D Computer Graphics, Second Edition covers
the fundamental algorithms that are the core of
all 3D computer graphics software packages. Using
Core OpenGL and OpenGL ES, the book enables you to
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create a complete suite of programs for 3D
computer animation, modeling, and image
synthesis.Since the publication of the first edit
  Daily Graphic Ransford Tetteh,2014-09-18
  Introduction to Windows 8 David
Webster,2015-02-28 Learn all about Windows 8, and
how to use it in this highly graphical guide. Over
1000 images in all guide you through all the main
Windows 8 / Windows 8.1 features. This book is
based on the interactive Online Computer Training
created by Dynamic Learning Online for the
Australian Federal Government, resulting in
hundreds of thousands of training accesses.
  Windows 8: The Missing Manual David
Pogue,2013-02-27 With Windows 8, Microsoft
completely reimagined the graphical user interface
for its operating system, and designed it to run
on tablets as well as PCs. It’s a big change that
calls for a trustworthy guide—Windows 8: The
Missing Manual. New York Times columnist David
Pogue provides technical insight, lots of wit, and
hardnosed objectivity to help you hit the ground
running with Microsoft’s new OS. This jargon-free
book explains Windows 8 features so
clearly—revealing which work well and which
don’t—that it should have been in the box in the
first place.
  Microsoft Windows 8 Digital Classroom Elaine
Marmel,2013-09-04 The next best thing to having
your own private instructor guiding you through
Windows 8 is this terrific book-and-online video
training tool from Elaine Marmel. Fifteen self-
paced lessons show you how to customize settings,
work with Internet Explorer, connect peripherals,
and handle maintenance and troubleshooting. The
step-by-step print book makes detailed tasks less
intimidating, while video tutorials available for
download at the companion website really drive
home concepts and reinforce the instruction as you
learn. You'll also get thoroughly up to speed on
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what's new in Windows 8 and how to get the most
out of the new features. Features step-by-step
instructions that make even the most complicated
tasks easy to understand, while the video training
enhances the content covered in the print book
Includes 15 self-paced lessons with step-by-step
instruction in Windows OS basics as well as new
Windows 8 features Covers customizing the
settings, working with Internet Explorer,
connecting peripherals, handling maintenance and
troubleshooting, and more Windows 8 Digital
Classroom lets you jump right into Windows 8 today
with and start learning at your own pace. Note:
The supplementary materials are not included as
part of the e-book file. These materials are
available for download upon purchase
  How to Do Everything Windows 8 Mary
Branscombe,Simon Bisson,Eric Butow,2013-03-12 Tap
into the power of Windows 8 Maximize the versatile
features of Windows 8 on all your devices with
help from this hands-on guide. Discover how to
customize settings, use the new Start screen and
Charms bar, work with gestures on a touchscreen
PC, organize and sync data in the cloud, and set
up a network. How to Do Everything Windows 8
covers email, video conferencing, web access,
peripheral devices, security, and troubleshooting.
You’ll also get tips for using the entertainment
apps to enjoy music, video, photos, games, and
much more. Customize Windows 8, group tiles on the
Start screen, pin icons to the taskbar, and change
settings Manage and back up your files and sync
them to the cloud Share files with a Windows 8
Homegroup Surf the web with both versions of
Internet Explorer 10, use tabs, organize
favorites, and protect your privacy online Print,
scan, and fax with Windows 8 Communicate via
built-in apps—Mail and Messaging—and add Skype
Connect to social networks, including Facebook and
Twitter, using the People app Enjoy the Music and
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Video apps and the Xbox Music free streaming
service and video store View, manage, and share
photos with the new Photos app—including your
Facebook, Flickr, and SkyDrive photos Use all the
built-in Windows 8 apps and get more from the
Windows Store Keep Windows 8 running smoothly and
securely Troubleshoot problems and reset or
recover your PC
  Windows 8 For Seniors For Dummies Mark Justice
Hinton,2012-09-25 Help seniors get started with
Windows 8 with this easy-to-understand guide! In
easy-to-follow steps, this fun and friendly guide
shows you clearly how to use Windows 8. Featuring
a large font that makes the book easier to read
and magnified screen shots to help make the
subject matter less intimidating, author Mark
Justice Hinton walks you through the basics of
Windows 8, so you can make the switch without a
hitch. Explains Windows 8 with easy-to-follow
steps and tips for senior readers Covers how to
use the Internet, send and receive e-mail, upload
and download photos, view video, listen to music,
play games, use a webcam, and more Uses a senior-
friendly larger font for text and includes more
than 150 enlarged screen shots Discusses topics
important to senior readers, including keeping
data and personal information safe and secure Get
started using the exciting features of Windows 8
today, with Windows 8 For Seniors For Dummies.
  My Windows 8 Consumer Preview Katherine
Murray,2012-04-09 This book gives you a first look
at the exciting new features in Windows 8 Consumer
Preview, the beta version of the operating system
Microsoft released to the public on February 29,
2012. Chances are good that you’ve already heard
about the flashy new Metro style of the Windows 8
interface. The new look may be the biggest news
item you’ve been hearing about, but the changes in
Windows 8 go far beyond the surface design
changes. Windows 8 is a new program from the
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ground up, meaning that the experience it offers
you will be much different from any version of
Windows you’ve used before. Windows 8 is fast and
fluid, bringing you the updates you need quickly,
while providing reliable access to the programs
and files you depend on as you go about your daily
tasks. Whether you are sharing photos, checking
your social media accounts, designing a
presentation, or listening to your favorite
podcast, Windows 8 gives you the means to move
through your tasks smoothly in any order or
combination you choose. Some folks welcome this
kind of new energy in technology; others aren’t so
sure a complete makeover is a good idea. Whichever
camp you find yourself in, this book will help you
learn more about what you can expect from Windows
8. Some of the biggest changes we’ll discuss in
this book include: Navigating the new Start
screen, customizing Start screen colors, and
displaying your favorite apps as you want them to
appear Using live tiles to get the latest
information for your favorite apps Using touch and
mouse-based techniques to personalize your Windows
8 experience and work with files, folders, and
more Enhancing the security of your system by
changing your Lock Screen, adding a picture
password, and creating a PIN logon Learning to
work fluidly with open apps, cycling through open
apps, docking apps, and closing or suspending apps
you no longer need Using the Refresh and Reset
tools to give your computer a fresh start if
you’re having computer problems Shopping for apps
in the Windows Store, installing apps on your
computer, and adding ratings and reviews to let
other shoppers know what you think Browsing with
the sleek and streamlined Internet Explorer 10
  PCs All-in-One For Dummies Mark L.
Chambers,2013-04-11 A perfect companion for your
PC! Whether you use your PC for work or play,
there's a lot to learn and a lot of territory to
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discover, so take along a good guide. Serving up
nine meaty minibooks, this All-in-One guide covers
essential PC topics from soup through nuts,
including the latest on PC hardware, Windows 8,
the Internet, all the tools in Office 2013,
digital media, troubleshooting and maintenance,
upgrading your PC, home networking, and PC gaming.
You'll get to know your PC inside and out and find
yourself turning to this terrific resource again
and again. This new edition features expanded
coverage of home networking and desktop gaming,
cool hardware for hardcore gamers, exciting new
Windows 8 features, and much more. Nine minibooks
provide a comprehensive PC overview and include PC
Hardware; Windows 8; The Internet; Troubleshooting
and Maintenance; Office 2013; Music, Movies, and
Photos; Upgrading and Supercharging; Home
Networking; and Gaming Explores step-by-step
procedures for using the new Windows 8 operating
system Delves into the techy nitty-gritty on
things like processor speeds, hard drive
capacities, and upgrading Reviews ways to protect
your PC from viruses, offers troubleshooting tips,
and discusses how to supercharge your PC's
performance PCs All-in-One For Dummies, 6th
Edition covers everything you need to know to get
the most out of your PC.
  Windows 10 Primer Mike Halsey,2015-04-09 With
Windows 10 arriving later in 2015, many questions
remain to be answered, both for businesses and
home users. Will it provide the compatibility of
Windows XP, and the usability of Windows 7? Will
it banish forever the problems associated with
Windows 8? In this book, Windows expert, author
and MVP Mike Halsey answers the questions you have
and details hidden and improved features that can
revolutionize your security, productivity and user
experience. Whether you’re an IT professional
considering or planning an upgrade to your
company’s PCs or a Windows enthusiast eager to
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find out if Microsoft has finally built a truly
modern Windows experience, Windows 10 Primer has
the answers to all your most important questions.
  Windows 8. 1 Apps with XAML and C# Sams Teach
Yourself in 24 Hours Adam Nathan,2014 In just 24
sessions of one hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself
Windows 8.1 Apps with XAML and C# in 24 Hours will
help you build compelling apps for Windows 8.1
devices of all kinds.
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